
FIRE & LIFE SAFETY
I N S P E C T I O N  P R O G R A M

I M P O R T A N T  I N F O R M A T I O N

P A Y M E N T  I N F O R M A T I O N

Your Safety is Our Primary Concern.

Fire and Life Safety Inspection Program

To pay your invoice using your credit card over the phone,please call 
(909) 395-2022, and press option #5.

On January 21, 2020, the Ontario City Council 
approved the FY 2019-20 Citywide Fee Schedule 
and adopted a new $80 Fire Inspection fee to 
support critical fire prevention and inspection 

services once a year at businesses like yours.

•	 Only businesses that are required to receive an annual fire 
inspection will be subject to the new fee (residential units are 
currently exempt).

•	 Businesses required to obtain an Annual Fire Operating Permit are subject 
to separate fees as set per the Adopted Citywide Fee Schedule.

Contact & Disclaimer: This flyer is for informational purposes only. For specific details 
and inquiries regarding the City of Ontario’s Fire Inspection Program and fees, please 

contact the City of Ontario Fire Prevention Department at:
 

(909) 395-2029 or FirePreventionBureau@OntarioCa.gov.


